
 

 

 

 

PK Operation on Blind Lady's Hill  

 
(Kahnawake – 3, Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2021) On the evening of May 1st, 
2021, at 19:26, the Kahnawake Peacekeepers executed a search warrant 
at a residence on Blind Lady’s Hill Road.  
 
The purpose of the operation was to locate and seize any illicit substances. 
During the operation, one local male, 29, was placed under arrest. 
Suspected amphetamines, a white powdery substance, and a prohibited 
weapon were seized as evidence.  
 
The male was later released after signing a promise to appear. Charges of 
trafficking of a controlled substance, possession of a controlled substance 
for the purpose of trafficking, and possession of a prohibited weapon are 
pending. 
 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
 
For further information on this announcement, contact:  
Constable Kyle Zachary #091 at 450-632-6505. 
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